
  
  

 

Dear Valued General Atomics (GA) Supplier,   

General Atomics (GA) is closely watching the COVID19 situation. We realize many of 
you may be restricting travel and have already inquired about the status of GA’s 
upcoming event given the current pandemic. As a result of recent developments and 
newly released CDC and San Diego County health guidelines, GA has made the 
decision to cancel the 2020 Supplier Day currently scheduled for April 30th, 2020. 

 

The event will be rescheduled for a later date and you will be notified as soon as 
possible. We appreciate your interest, and thank you for your continued support for this 
event.  

 

Thank you, 

General Atomics  
  


